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CONCORD GROUP 
  
  In an effort to assist our policyholders who may be adversely affected by COVID-19, we are placing 

a moratorium on the cancellation of policies for nonpayment of premium in the above listed 
states.    

    
  The moratorium will remain in place through May 24, 2020, unless specifically extended by any 

state. The moratorium applies to all Auto-Owners life insurance policies. The moratorium is not a 
waiver; it is only an extension of the grace period in which to pay the premium. 

    
  We will comply with all state specific requirements related to the COVID-19 pandemic.  
    
  If you have any questions, please contact your marketing representative or Life Policyholder 

Services at 1-800-346-0346, extension 51860.  
    
Gayle Fisher 
AVP, Life Operations  
  
  
  

Serving our policyholders and agents since 1916 
 


